
COVID-19 CODE OF CONDUCT

We politely ask all attendees to follow the Code Of Conduct  
for the safety and enjoyment of all those attending.
Thank you for your support and co-operation.

We’re looking forward to welcoming  
you back for a great trip to the races.

For your safety and the safety of others, we ask all racegoers 
to observe the following whilst at our Racecourse. 

	� Please do not visit the the racecourse if:

	 - You receive a positive Covid-19 test result. 

	 - Are self-isolating or are told to self-isolate.

	 - �Awaiting the results of a Covid-19 test or have 
received an inconclusive result.

	� If traveling to the racecourse by public 
transport, please plan your journey in advance, 
avoiding busy routes and times and follow 
government travel protocols. 

 �Please be respectful of all racegoers and 
mindful of everyone’s personal space and 
boundaries.

	� Carry out your own personal health assessment 
and make sure that you are fit and well to 
attend, considering your own age, health status 
and clinical vulnerability.

	�� Tickets are available on the day of racing and 
on the gate. Online ticket sales remain open 
during racing and can be used to purchase 
tickets. Tickets will also be available to buy on 
the turnstile.

	� Facemasks are recommended to be worn when 
visiting inside or crowded areas. These are no 
longer mandatory but are recommended for the 
safety of your fellow racegoers.

	� All payments within the racecourse are 
cashless. Only bookmakers will accept cash.

	� Regularly wash your hands, use hand 
	 sanitiser and avoid touching your face and 	
	 dispose of any used tissues appropriately.

	� Do not remove hand sanitiser or other personal 
hygiene products from their locations.

	� Observe respiratory etiquette – always cover 
your mouth if needing to cough or sneeze.

	� Follow all signage and the instructions of staff, 
officials or any emergency service personnel 
present at the racecourse.

	� Make sure other members of your group have 
read and understood these guidelines also.

Any breaches will be treated seriously and could result in sanctions,
including expulsion, bans or reporting to the police. 


